
 
Concrete Street Panels Replacement 
The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) contractor will be 
removing old concrete panels, building wooden forms and pouring new concrete 
panels to follow up replacing the aging water main pipes. 

Where: Work will occur on Coso Avenue (see map above) and include intersections 
with Prospect Avenue, Montezuma Street, Mirabel Avenue, Lundys Lane, 
Coleridge Street and Coso Square. 

When: Concrete Panel replacement is anticipated to begin Wednesday, May 10 and 
continue through Friday, May 26. Weather and construction issues may impact the 
schedule. General workdays and hours are Monday – Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Work will proceed in a linear fashion in approximately 100-ft. increments. They will work to minimize 
disruption to driveways. The west side of the street will be done first, followed by the east side. 

Parking will be prohibited in the work zone in order to maintain two-way traffic. 
There may be noise, vibration and dust impacts in the work zone and disruption to normal 
neighborhood activity. 

The contractor will demolish and remove the existing concrete street panels, grade and compact the 
site, and install the wooden works. Driveways will be inaccessible as vehicles cannot drive over the 
wooden forms. The next day the contractor will pour the concrete for the new panels. Driveways will be 
inaccessible as vehicles cannot drive over the newly poured concrete. Inspectors must OK the panel for 
driveway access. We apologize for the inconvenience caused by our work and will do all we can to 
minimize the impact on your neighborhood. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support. 

Contact: SFPUC communications (888) 801-2661  skech@sfwater.org  
After Hours: 3-1-1 
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